
Nancy Norton
Portland

To Senator Claxon, Representative Meyer and esteemed committee members,
 My name is Nancy Norton and I live in Portland.  My husband lost his job of 11 
years as a Simulation Specialist at Maine Medical for not getting one of the still EUA 
covid “vaccines".  My husband Todd was recruited for this position.  He started the 
Simulation Center and took great pride in serving Maine Health.  Todd was given a 
medical exemption from his doctor that Maine Medical Center denied. For us there 
was no choice on our decision. Taking a vaccine that his doctor worried he would 
react poorly to and that has not had long term testing was not an option. My husband 
was not granted Unemployment due to the mandate.  We are now financially 
struggling to make ends meet. He was our families main bread winner.  Now paying 
for health insurance, morgage, heat, groceries etc. are a weekly stress that has no end 
in sight. This has caused our family hardship beyond reason.
  The EUA “vaccines" are a treatment for Covid...not a traditional vaccine.  The shots 
lower your risk of severe illness.  This is important for people with commodities or 
the elderly.  However, for healthy Americans this should not be mandated.  This week
there are 800 healthcare workers with Covid at Maine Health.  Breakthrough cases are
rising every day.  These vaccines are not the answer.  
  The covid vaccines have the most recorded side effects and deaths out of any 
vaccine introduced to the public in history.  VAERS numbers are staggering and 
important.  Long term testing would have shown us all of this information without 
causing citizens to lose their source of income, permanently disabling innocent people
and tragically death from an adverse reaction.
Thank you for you time,
Nancy Norton
Woodlawn Avenue
Portland, Me 04103


